
Tuesday, June 26, 2018 
Open House - 4 p.m. - 6 p.m. 
Port Salerno Civic Center 
4950 SE Anchor Avenue 
Stuart, FL 34997  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
U.S. 1 (State Road 5) Milling & Resurfacing Project 
From North of SE Salerno Road to North of SE Fischer Street  
Financial Project ID Number: 436096-1-52-01 

U.S. 1 Milling & Resurfacing Project 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will host a Construction Open House for the U.S. 1 (State Road 5) 
milling & resurfacing project from north of SE Salerno Road to north of SE Fischer Street in the City of Stuart. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing of all travel lanes, 

turn lanes, and shoulders 

• Upgrading sidewalk and pedestrian ramps 

• Upgrading signs and pavement markings 

• Upgrading pedestrian signal heads at three signalized 
intersections 

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Jeffrey LeClaire, P.E., FDOT Project Manager 
Jeffrey.Leclaire@dot.state.fl.us or 772-429-4881 
 

Mark Freeman, Project Administrator 
Mark.Freeman@dot.state.fl.us or 772-828-1338  
 

Kathleen Dempsey, Community Outreach Specialist 
kdempsey@corradino.com or 772-359-5118 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Construction Cost: $4,027,309.52  Construction Start: July 9, 2018     Anticipated Completion: Early 2019 

Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of 
work, construction schedule, and address questions and   
comments one-on-one. The open house will have an informal 
format. No formal presentation will be made. Guests may  
arrive at any time between 4 p.m. and 6 p.m.  

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
Construction will occur in phases to minimize impacts to the 
travelling public. Single and double lane closures will occur 
Sunday through Thursday night from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 


